County Board update

Miller, Howard <Howard.Miller@winnebagocountywi.gov>
To M Clerk Town of Clayton; Il townofwolfriver@centurytel.net; B clerk@townofwinchesterwi.com

Hi Clerks
It has taken a long time but the new 580 housing units are ready. It is anticipated that they will be occupied over the next several months.

I plan to attend the following town board meetings in June.
Winchester - June 3
Clayton - June 5

Howie

Howard Miller
Supervisor District 36
Ph: (920) 427-6423
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